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LD 1840
With equal respect for both the tremendous endeavor of regulating a new industry and
the many mistakes and debacle it has become, our organization would strongly 
discourage politically motivated or misguided regulation as proposed under LD 104 &
1847, and while not perfected, would strongly encourage that many of the 
clarifications made by bills supported by the Maine Craft Cannabis Association are 
long overdue in adoption. With respect to the immense tax revenue generated, and 
significant investment of Maine citizens and industry, it is our organization's hope 
that the state would see fit to utilize the tax payers' moneys to best and most 
professionally manage the industry for its continued health and all the benefits that 
brings the state and its citizens. It would seem anything short of this would constitute 
dereliction of duties to the citizens of Maine, and clearly this has never been an 
agenda of state regulation.
Most Sincerely,
Scott Blevins
SKMS LLC
Portland, ME


